
Dear Readers,

As you begin to read Contemporary Family Magazine, I hope you find it to be informative,
compelling, and even life-changing.

I am very enthusiastic about the growth and potential of what we are able to present in this
unique online magazine.

As we dedicate this magazine to you, our readers from across the globe who are parents and
those serving as family professionals, social science and academic researchers, we would greatly
appreciate your financial support.  This will truly be a collaborative effort towards improving
child outcomes when parents separate.

Kindly consider making a contribution to sustain our work internationally and to offer a vital tool
for those dedicated to achieving mindful shared parenting and child custody practice and
legislation.

Since Contemporary Family Magazine is being offered as a unique and FREE online publication
to maximize our accessibility, your assistance is very crucial in order for us to continue our
massive global publishing efforts.

You are invited to become an advertiser, a sponsor, and/or a contributor, and share this request
with any organizations who you believe will benefit from exposure through Contemporary
Family Magazine.

Donor, advertising and sponsorship payment details are available on our companion website,
www.contemporaryfamilymagazine.com.

If you have questions, suggestions or ideas, please reach out to me at
mark.roseman@contemporaryfamilymagazine.com.

With fond appreciation and gratitude,

Dr. Mark Roseman
Founder and Publisher
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